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Flo’s Airport Café to continue at the Chino Airport 

 
Flo’s Airport Café, a long-standing restaurant operation at the Chino Airport, has reached 

agreement with the County of San Bernardino regarding its continued presence at the Airport. This 
lease extension will allow Flo’s to remain at the Chino Airport through 2012. 

 
Flo’s has maintained a presence at the Chino Airport for many years and has a loyal group of 

customers. It is known for providing quality, home-style food at reasonable prices with “down home” 
service. Local citizens as well as pilots throughout Southern California travel to Flo’s each day for 
breakfast, lunch or dinner, to enjoy the atmosphere and view the historic aircraft that frequent Chino 
Airport. 

 
“Flo’s is part of the unique atmosphere at the Chino Airport and we look forward to its 

continued presence at the Chino Airport,” said county Director of Airports Mike N. Williams, A.A.E.. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Chino Airport: 
Located minutes from Los Angeles County and Orange County, the County of San Bernardino’s Chino 
Airport is a preferred and growing destination for general aviation and corporate aviation in Southern 
California. The historic airport, which once trained World War II pilots as Cal Aero Field, is home to 
unique aviation museums, an acclaimed air show and excellent facilities for private and business 
aviation. To learn more, visit www.ChinoAirport.org or www.SBCountyWings.com 
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